To: The Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission (WCPFC)

PO Box 2356, Kolonia

Pohnpei 96941, Federated States of Micronesia Attention: The WCPFC Northern Committee

Sent: September 1, 2019

From: Stephen R. Fisher Sustainability Director Sea Delight LLC 12510 W. Atlantic Blvd. Coral Springs, Florida, USA

Letter for the Consideration of the Northern Committee 15th Regular Session on September 2 to 6, 2019, at Portland, Oregon, USA

With regard to the development of a Harvest Strategy for North Pacific Swordfish Fisheries and proposal WCPFC-NC15-2019/DP-14.

The Sea Delight Group of Companies import and distribute tuna, swordfish and mahimahi into both the North American and European Union markets.

We have specific interests in North Pacific swordfish.

There is a growing international market demand for sustainability assurance for all fish products, including swordfish.

We hereby express our strong support for adoption by the Northern Committee of the "Proposal by the United States of America, Harvest Strategy for North Pacific Swordfish Fisheries, WCPFC-NC15-2019/DP-14".

Stephen R. Fisher

Sustainability Director, Sea Delight

This letter is also endorsed by the below parties (signature and logo):



Stephen R. Fisher

Sustainability Director

Sea Delight LLC





Mr Tran Van Hao Vietnam Tuna FIP Project Coordinator Vietnam Tuna Association



DIRECTOR TRAN THI HONG NGOC HONG NGOC SEAFOOD CO.,LTD



4

Ernesto Godelman Executive Director CeDePesca







Jim Cannon, CEO